
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – PROVIDENCE CITY  

FYE 2025 TENTATIVE BUDGET   
 

Please take notice that the Providence City Council will be holding a public hearing for the 

purpose of reviewing and discussing Providence City’s Tentative Budget for the upcoming 

fiscal year. 

 

Date: Wednesday May 15th, 2024 

Time: 6:00 PM  

Location: Providence City Offices - 164 N Gateway Dr. 

 

The purpose of the public hearing is to provide an opportunity for anyone interested to comment, raise 

concerns or issues, and know more about the Providence City’s upcoming budget for the fiscal year.  

 
If you are disabled and/or need assistance to attend the public hearing, please call 752-9441 before 5:00 p.m. 

on the day of the meeting. 

Notice posted April 11th, 2024.  Vons Baer Park, Post Office, City Building, City Website, Macey’s Grocery Store, 

State Website.  

Thank You, 

 

Ty Cameron 

City Recorder 

 

 

Providence City Offices 

164 N Gateway Drive Providence, UT. 

(435) 752-9441 Fax: (435)753-1586 

www.providencecity.com 


